
 

January 24, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Vicki Schmidt, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

Statehouse, Room 441-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Schmidt: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 32 by Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 32 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 32 would amend the Medical Student Loan Act by adding general psychiatry and 

child psychiatry to the list of residency training programs eligible for the Medical Student Loan 

Program.  

 

 The University of Kansas indicates SB 32 would have no fiscal effect on its operations.    

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Leisa Julian, University of Kansas 

 Jeanette Magathan, Schools for the Blind and Deaf 

 Mark Heim, Veterans Affairs 

 Cody Gwaltney, Aging & Disability Services  


